Dry Creek Elementary PTA Meeting Notes October 7th 2015

- Called to Order at 9:30 am (then the Pledge of Allegiance)
- Conducted by Di Snarr and notes taken by Kristy Chidester
- Those in Attendance:
 - Sam Rencher, Tiffany Burt, Di Snarr, Kristy Chidester, Amy Jones, Lisa Dunn, Maggie Olson, Debbie Moosman, Sherrylyn Chapman, Natalie Ockey, Penny Baker, Emily Crosby, Tara McArthur, Becca Byron, Brittany McKenna, Karen Johnson, Brittany Peterson, Micki Lambert, Michelle Gebs, Ann Bailey, and Robin Reynold

PTA Business:

- The minutes from September PTA meeting and agenda for October meeting were presented by Kristy Chidester (secretary) and by consensus of those in attendance the minutes & agenda were approved.
- Sherrylyn Chapman (treasurer) presented the PTA financial report and by consensus of those in attendance it was approved.
- Mr. Rencher took a few minutes to discuss recent testing for the students. Our school results were above state level.
- It was motioned to approve giving \$2500 to the school now and \$2500 to the school in March from Box Tops Funds by Tiffany Burt and second by Ann Bailey. Unanimous by all in attendance. (This \$5,000 will go towards new playground equipment).
- It was motioned to approve adding \$200 to the budget for Red Ribbon week by Penny Baker and second by Brittany McKenna. Unanimous by all in attendance.
- It was motioned to approve adding \$50 to the budget for hosting the Lehi Area PTA Council meeting in May by Natalie Ockey and second by Michelle Gebs. Unanimous by all in attendance.
- Red Ribbon Week will be October 26th thru 30th with a "magical" assembly to kick the week off on Monday October 26th at 9:30 am. The theme this year for Red Ribbon Week is "We have the POWER to Just Say NO!". The daily themes for Red Ribbon Week are:
 - Monday: We have the Power to Just Say No (Wear Red & White or dress up like a superhero)
 - Tuesday: Your choices are the key to your dreams (Pajama Day)
 - Wednesday: From head to toe, I am drug free (Crazy Hair & Socks Day)
 - Thursday: We are too Bright for drugs, hats off for Safety (Neon Colors, Sunglasses and Hat Day)
 - Friday: Don't get wrapped up in anything scary, talk to your "mummy" (Halloween Costumes)
- A special thank you to Erin Shepherd, Ann Bailey and their SEP dinner committee. All their hard work provided dinner for our wonderful teachers Wednesday night during Parent Teacher Conferences.
- Book Fair is going on all week. Thank you to all the parent helpers who volunteered all their time and helped make it a successful Book Fair.
- School Spirit Night for September raised \$285.97 at Chick-fil-A.
- Reflections turn-in dates are on October 21st and 22nd. With an awards night on November 5th.

- Mark your calendars for Macey's school cents day on Friday October 23rd from 4-7 pm. Dry Creek Elementary will have a booth selling hot dogs and a drink for only \$1. Our school will get the money raised from these hot dogs sales along with a percentage of all the money you spend shopping during those hours. October 23rd is also Macey's BYU tailgate party that night. Come enjoy all the fun and help raise money for our school. You might be lucky enough to have a teacher pack your grocery bags too.
- The PTA is excited to announce that we will be doing Yearbooks this year! (Sales will begin the beginning of the year and they will be ready in May)
- Don't forget 5th Grade Donut Dates is October 21st.
- Next PTA meeting will be held on November 4th 9:30 am Room 121.
- Meeting adjourned at 10:30 am